
Spring 21 Jump Nation 
 

    
   17th March 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Visit to The Heath Park and Jump Nation, Runcorn - Friday 21st April 2017 

 

On Friday 21st April, we have organised a trip to The Heath Park and Jump Nation in 

Runcorn for Years 4 and 5. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning for 3.00pm. 

 

Lunch is not provided so please send your child with a packed lunch or order a lunch at 

school. The cost of a lunch is £2.40.  Please notify the office by Friday 24th March.  

Children who receive Free School Meals will be provided with a School Packed Lunch. 

 

It is necessary to wear non-slip socks to go on the trampolines.  If your child has 

already visited a trampoline park and has a pair of these socks, they can bring them 

with them.  Other non-slip socks are acceptable.   

 

If they do not own a pair, it will be necessary to purchase a pair from the park for 

£1.50.  Please send this money into school in an envelope with your child’s name on it. 

 

We have arranged a coach to take the children.  Please can you pay towards £1.00 

towards the cost. 

 

For health and safety reasons, please be aware that pupils who consistently break  
our school rules will not be allowed to go on the trip. 

 

Finally, please complete the slip below and the attached waiver from Jump Nation and 

return to school as soon as possible. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss C Walsh 

Class Teacher 

 

The Heath Park and Jump Nation – Friday 21st April 

I give permission for my child to take part in this trip to The Heath and Jump Nation on 

Friday 21st April 2017 and attach completed waiver form.   

 

Name: …………………………………………………………… Signed:…………………………………………………………………… 

 

Money Enclosed as follows: (please tick the appropriate boxes) 

 

Dinner £2.40    Socks £1.50    Coach £1.00     


